
 

 

What does accreditation with the National Association 
for the Education of Young Children signify? 

 

 

NAEYC Accreditation of programs for young children represents the mark of quality in early 

childhood education.  Accredited programs have met NAEYC’s 10 standards for high-quality early 

childhood education. These programs have demonstrated that they provide a safe and healthy 

environment for children, have teachers who are well-trained, have access to excellent teaching 

materials, and work with a curriculum that is appropriately challenging and developmentally sound.   

 

After an extensive application process, NAEYC program assessors visited each of our programs and 

determined that we have continued to meet and exceed the NAEYC standards. We thank you for 

your support during our renewal process.  We are incredibly honored to be named a NAEYC 

accredited school and look forward to ensuring that your family continues to receive the highest 

level of care and education for years to come.  

 

Warm Regards,  

Your Bright Horizons at SWEP family  
 

 

 

 

Bright Horizons at  

South Westchester Executive Park  

7 Odell Plaza  Yonkers, NY 10701  

(914) 376-3241 | swep@brighthorizons.com 

www.brighthorizons.com/swep 

 

We are proud to announce that 

we received exciting news…  

 

Bright Horizons  

at SWEP has once 

again earned our 

NAEYC Accreditation!  

We did it! 


